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Ms. R. Matchett,
Acting Director-General,
Dept. of Family Services and
Aboriginal and Islander Affairs,
G.P.0. Box 8086,
BRISBANE, Q. 4001. -

Dear Ms. Matchett,

[ Re: Investigation of Complaints by Certain Members of
. Stafi at John Oxley.Youth Centre

Further to our letter of the 20th January, 1990, and subsequent to
our last meeting with you on Friday, 23rd February, 1980, at which
the above issue was discussed with our Organiser, Mr. Kevin
Lindeberg, the Association wishes to place on record its latest
position.

After further consideration of the issues the Association believes
that regulations 46 and 65, in addition to our already stated belief
in regard to regulation 63 of the Public Service Management and
Employment Act have been breached.

We look forward to your response on this matter.

Yours faithfully,
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Exhibit number: /7X ROS KINDER

Assistant General Secretary
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AFFILIATIONS INCLUDE:
AUSTRALIAN COUNGIL OF TRADE UNIONS &
= QUEENSLAND TRADES AND LABOR COUNGIL




